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New Lord Mayor of Dublin Meets with Cuban Ambassador

29/08/2014

The newly elected Lord Mayor of Dublin, Christy Burke, received the Ambassador of Cuba in Ireland, Hermes
Herrera Hernandez, at the Mansion House.

In the conversation the issue of cooperation between the mayors of the capitals of the two countries in several
areas of common interest, especially in the cultural sector was discussed.

It was also treated in the forthcoming second edition of the Festival of Cuba in Dublin scheduled for next April,
which Mayor Burke offered all possible support from the Dublin Council.
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